
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
23 May 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The date for the Driffield School Year 6 Induction Day and Induction Evening has 
changed from Thursday 21 June 2018 to Thursday 5 July 2018, many apologies for 
any inconvenience caused. 
 
Induction day enables pupils to visit their new school for the whole day.  We ask that 
students arrive at the main reception in Ace Building by 8.40am, they will be 
escorted to the West Hall where they will find out their House and Class (this will not 
be sent out previously).  During the day your child will be able to see the school in 
operation, familiarise themselves with the day to day routines, experience some 
lessons in their teaching group for the coming year, with the option to sample school 
dinners. A photograph of your child will be taken for our records.  The day will finish 
at 3.30 pm. 
 
The Induction Evening will start at 6.00 pm and you will have the opportunity to meet 
with members of staff from the House Teams.  There will be stalls with information 
on buses, twilight bus services, school uniform and a Maths equipment shop (selling 
packs for £6).  More information on this will be sent out at a later date. 
 
We do hope that you will be able to take part in these events.  Our aim is to help you 
find out as much as you can about the school and to answer any questions you may 
have about the transfer process.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr T Fisher 
Assistant Headteacher 

  


